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From: Mike Drenth <mike.iglooman@gmail.com>
Sent: May 24, 2018 10:29 AM
To: Tammy Lepage
Subject: Letter of Resignation
Hi Tammy,

I was told I needed to submit this officially to you. When I signed up for the committee, I was told it would
start soon and be finished by the time tourist season began. I am not surprised that, as with all things done in
government, this isn't even about to begin by the time tourist season is underway.

As such, I must submit my letter of resignation, as my business requires the majority of my time, and I'm on call
for service calls up the lake 7 days a week, at any time. If I don't focus on my business, I won't be able to pay
my outrageous water bill of over $4000, most of which is charged on houseboats that cannot connect to the

water supply and get a 20L potable water jug when they go out each week. (That's three toilet flushes in a
regular household...)

As much as [ would love to be a part of this, I cannot commit to time away while my business is in operation,
and wasn't when I agreed to do it back in the early winter months.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Michael Drenth “ayore
Leisure Island Houseboat Rentals Count



